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Let all bitterness and wrath and anger 

and clamor and slander be put away 

from you, along with all malice.            

Be kind to one another, tenderhearted,      

forgiving one another, as God in Christ         

forgave you.   Ephesians 4:31-32 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Remember to turn your clocks 
back one hour on Sunday, Nov. 1st! 

 

 

Miss Amanda’s 2K class is pictured here 

enjoying ice pops after a fun time on      

the playground. 

Pictured here are the 2K students working 

on a project with Play-Doh. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Mrs. Zapata, a 3K teacher, has traveled to 
Colorado to be with her daughter, who is 
expecting a baby! She is pictured here saying 
goodbye to one of her students. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Mrs. Harbar has been given the joyful task of 
teaching both 3K classes while Mrs. Zapata        
is traveling. The children are pictured here 
showing bear and butterfly class projects, which 
were made during their second week of 
learning the alphabet.  

Mrs. Rossano’s 4K class enjoyed carving a 
pumpkin this week. 


